
'B{ue C{iff Co{kge 

December 29, 2021 

Dear Blue Cliff College Community: 

In light of the current developments with the new Omicron variant and the increase in COVID-19 cases, 
Blue Cliff College has made the decision to shift all instruction to online learning, effective immediately, 
with a return to campus date of February 15, 2022. Blue Cliff College has mastered effective deliverance 
of on line learning over the past two years, and you can rest assured that you will receive first-class service 
from your instructors and other campus personnel during this time. All lectures will be live on Zoom, so 
that you can continue your interaction with your instructors in a virtual environment. 

The health and safety of our employees, students, colleagues, and community is Blue Cliff College's top 
priority. The most important thing is that our community is safe and healthy. Upon returning to the 
campuses on February 15, Blue Cliff College will still be following CDC guidelines for safety such as 
masking, enhanced cleaning protocols and social distancing. 

We want to thank you all for your patience during this difficult time. We wish you all the best in 2022 and 
look forward to seeing you in person on February 15, 2022. 

Happy New Year to you and yours. 

Sincerely, 

. «4.$--Reginald L. Moore, Sr. 

President/CEO 


